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-----Original Message-----
From: linda@northcoastjournal.com
Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2016 12:07pm
To: "Cyndy Day-Wilson" <cday-wilson@ci.eureka.ca.gov>
Subject: CPRA Request-City Council

April 7, 2016

City Attorney Cyndy Day-Wilson
City of Eureka
531 K Street, Eureka, CA 95501
RE: Public Records Act Request

Dear Ms. Day-Wilson,

Pursuant to my rights under the California Public Records Act (Government Code Section
6250 et seq.), I ask to inspect/obtain copies of the following, which I understand to be
held by your agency:

Any and all written correspondences to and from members of the Eureka City Council and
the mayor regarding homelessness within city limits from Jan. 1, 2016 through April 7,
2016.

I ask for a determination on this request within 10 days of your receipt of it, and an
even prompter reply if you can make that determination without having to review the
records in question.

If you determine that any or all or the information qualifies for an exemption from
disclosure, I ask you to note whether, as is normally the case under the Act, the
exemption is discretionary, and if so whether it is necessary in this case to exercise
your discretion to withhold the information.

If you determine that some but not all of the information is exempt from disclosure and
that you intend to withhold it, I ask that you redact it for the time being and make the
rest available as requested.

In any event, please provide a signed notification citing the legal authorities on which
you rely if you determine that any or all of the information is exempt and will not be
disclosed.
If I can provide any clarification that will help expedite your attention to my request,
please contact me at (707) 599-3254. I ask that you notify me of any duplication costs
exceeding $20 before you duplicate the records so that I may decide which records I want
copied.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Linda Stansberry
The North Coast Journal
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